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Hassan, Jacob

From: Hardin, Erik

Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 9:57 AM

To: Branigan, Terence; Hassan, Jacob

Cc: Prendiville, Timothy; Bradley, Lisa

Subject: Fw: Any news on the Soils QAPP?

And, here is the email from Warren approving the QAPP amendments.  Ignore the bit about the strange 

results from two different labs.  He was confusing this with another issue that he and the QA chemists were 

looking at for me that was going on at a different site ... thankfully.   

 

Thanks, 

Erik 

 

From: Layne, Warren 

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 3:44 PM 

To: Hardin, Erik 

Cc: Prendiville, Timothy 

Subject: RE: Any news on the Soils QAPP?  

  

I am approving the QAPP. I still take issue with one of the responses to comments but it is to minor to hold up the 

approval. On the Pines issue with the strange results from 2 different labs, I have reviewed some of the voluminous data 

and as per our conversation today, will avail myself of further expert advice from other analytical chemists in the agency 

and get back with you on the matter. 

  

From: Layne, Warren  

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 3:31 PM 

To: Hardin, Erik 

Subject: RE: Any news on the Soils QAPP? 

                                                                                                      e 

I am approving this QAPP. There respoI still take issue with one of them nse s are sufficient. Sorry for the delay.  
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